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Dear Friends,  
 
These are unusual times and we are all experiencing a significant change
of circumstances both professionally and personally. Things are no
different here.
 
Last week was the start of ICCR’s busy season in terms of visiting groups
to the Capital Region. A group of judges from Afghanistan had arrived, to
be followed upon their departure by anti-corruption professionals from

Mexico.  The Afghanis arrived to the capital district on the last leg of a 3-week tour; exhausted
from the trip and anxious as any of us about the coronavirus. Maybe even more so, because
they were in an unfamiliar place which complicates one’s sense of personal safety.
 
And then things started. Last Wednesday and Thursday during the Afghan visit, I received
phone calls and emails from many speakers on our schedule declining to meet. The reason
was a concern about the coronavirus and meeting with “outside visitors”.  I explained to our
local speakers that there were no reported signs of coronavirus among the group. As the
number of “no outside visitors” calls started to pile up (and our schedule had less meetings) I
realized that organizational policies were forming to limit interaction with nonemployees. In
the next coming days, I saw a few of the people we had planned to meet on the news and
realized that they were part of emergency teams to help combat the coronavirus. 
 
11:00 AM Friday morning I received a call that the Mexican group decided to return home
before the European travel ban started to avoid unnecessary delays. Later in the day, an
email was sent to ICCR from the US State Department stating that “all (visitor) programs have
been paused for 60 days and then reviewed every 30 days thereafter.”  This means that
groups scheduled to come to the Capital District from Tajikistan, Belarus, Israel, Iraq and the
Ukraine were also postponed. I wish to thank all of those who were scheduled to speak or
host our incoming guests for all of their efforts up to this point.
 
And finally, the April, 2020 Academic WorldQuest regional competition scheduled for March
28 at Shaker High School is cancelled as well as the national competition in Washington DC .
 

http://www.icralbany.org/
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Now is a great time to engage in dialogue to hear what is on your mind and your thoughts on
how we can make ICCR even stronger today and in the future. Please feel free to email me at
markw@iccralbany.org.  
 
Take care of yourself and your loved ones. 
 
Mark W.

 

                               
Please note:

The April, 2020 Academic WorldQuest national competition scheduled for April 25,2020  in
Washington DC has been cancelled as well as the local competition scheduled for

March 28, 2020 at Shaker High School.  

http://www.iccralbany.org/become-a-member
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Support our supporters!
 

Support of ICCR by local businesses and companies is important to carrying out our mission.
In this challenging business environment, don’t forget to

“support our supporters” when you can:
 

International Restaurants*
2Shea Catering

Albany Pump Station
Ama Cocina

https://mcusercontent.com/f8c757fc123500298b01521dc/files/7de2a3df-2dbe-476d-9daa-e1b5dc5d8e91/Tastes_flyer_2020_2_honorees_002_.pdf
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Bake for You
Brookview Station Winery

Browns Brewing
Century House

Champy’s
Chatham Winery

Chefs Consortium
Chocolate Gecko

Divintea
Fire Roasted Catering

Flavors of India
Grappa ’72

La Empanada Llama
New World Bistro

Normanside Country Club
NutZez

Pebbles Asian Fusion
Pie in the Sky Bakery

Polish Community Center
R&G Cheesemakers

Rare Form Brewing Co.
Red Lion Inn

Restaurant Navona
Sukthai

Swifty’s Restaurant and Pub
Tara Kitchen

Terra
The Century House

The New Russia Cultural Center
Turkish Cultural Center

Umana Restaurant and Wine Bar
We Do Fondue

Yankee Distillery
Yono’s Pastry

Yono’s Restaurant
Zaitoons

 
Corporate Supporters*

Berkshire Bank
CBRE Albany

Capital Region Learning Center
Central Avenue BID

Hampton Inn and Suites Albany Downtown
Southwoods Investment Group - Janney Montgomery Scott

Mango Tree Imports
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Omni Development
Premiere Transportation

Top Custom Jewelers
US Foods

Turf Hotels/Staybridge Suites
 

* let me know if your business should be included as an ICCR supporter…
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